
	 	

	

        19 January 2018  
Dear SDG-F Steering Committee,   

I am writing to you in response to the official letter sent by the SDG-F Steering 
Committee on 22 December 2017, notifying the SDG-F partners of the decision to wind-down 
the SDG Fund in 2018 to ensure coherence and alignment of inter-agency pooled funding 
mechanisms supporting SDGs. As per this decision, it is our understanding that the SDG-F 
Steering Committee has decided to allocate up to 1 million US dollars for the Food Africa project 
in Nigeria for activities & mid-term evaluation ending in 2018.  

In response to this decision, the following action has been taken by the SDG-F partners 
in Nigeria to revise the proposal for the Food Africa programme:  

• Inclusion of an evaluation by year-end 2018; 
• Reduction of the budget allocation from SDG Fund’s side to US $1,000,000; 
• Reconsideration and revision of the programmatic interventions to ensure that the 

programme will be operationally closed by year-end 2018. 

Please find attached the revised proposal for the SDG Fund Secretariat’s kind submission 
to the SDG Fund Steering Committee by 19 January 2018.   

Your Sincerely, 

 

Edward Kallon 	
United Nations Resident and Humanitarian Coordinator, UNDP Resident 

Representative and UN Designated Official for Security	


